
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
  
SUBJECT:   APPROVAL OF RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE DISCRETIONARY 

HOUSING PAYMENT  (DHP) REVIEW PANEL 07 FEBRUARY 2023 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Cabinet Member for Finance and Council Reform has 
made the following executive decision on the above mentioned subject for the reasons 
set out below. 
 
Summary of Decision 
The Cabinet Member has approved the recommendations of the Discretionary Housing 
Payment Review Advisory Panel meeting of 7 February 2023  

  
Reasons for Decision   

The Discretionary Housing Payment Review Advisory Panel has set out the reasons for 
the recommendations in each case considered by the Panel in the recommendations in 
the exempt Appendix A, which are more fully set out in the case papers submitted to 
the Panel. 
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